
The Town of Aynor Planning Commission 
Public Hearing Notice  

 
The Town of Aynor Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Monday, November 25, 
2024, at 6:00 p.m. at the Aynor Town Hall, located at 600 S. Main Street, Aynor, SC 29511. The 
purpose of the hearing is to consider the following: 
 

I. REZONING REQUESTS: 
 

A. The applicant, Michael Dorman, requests to rezone approx. 0.47 acres of property, located on 
Elm St. (PIN 23502040011), from the Low-Density Residential (R-1) to Central Business 
District (B-1). 

B. The applicant, Michael Dorman, requests to rezone approx. 0.22 acres of property, located on 
Elm St. (PIN 23502040012), from the Low-Density Residential (R-1) to Central Business 
District (B-1). 

C. The applicant, Michael Dorman, requests to rezone approx. 0.22 acres of property, located on 
Elm St. (PIN 23502040013), from the Low-Density Residential (R-1) to Central Business 
District (B-1). 
 

 
For further information, please contact Ashley Work, Town of Aynor, at (843) 358-6231. 

 
THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO ATTEND 
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